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  [NEW (bold), MOVED(Underlined) Twins not Shown]                 PREEMIES 13      Beatrice #2, Caleb, Emmanuel O, Faith, Jane, Jerome, Jesse,  Jovia, Oscar, Paul, Phillip, Steven, Timothy             

BABIES 20            Amanda, Andrew H, Daniella, Diana, Emmanuel L, Ethan, Gordon, Hellen J,  Jeremy, Jordan K, Joseph B, Jude, Lawrence, Lizzie, Mathew, Martha,  Moses K, Pius, 

Richard, Susan. TODDLERS 25       Andrew, Beatrice, David, Debra, Elizabeth, Glory, Isaac, James, Jenny, John, Josiah, Joseph Ok, Luke,  Mark, Mark Smith, Moses, Owen, Patricia, 

Peter, Raymond, Rebecca, Rebecca N , Ryan, Samuel,  Seth. 
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Above: village mum happy to get baby care.  

 
Above: at 18 Elliot has TB (in ribs & lungs). 

    
Above: Performing songs at our party. 

 
Above: Sol’s gift of bananas to the kids.. 

 

DDDDear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Fammmmily,ily,ily,ily,    

Welcome Home continues on like a well oiled machine. There is 
a daily schedule for each department that you could set your clock 
by.  It is this consistency that helps keep the children secure and 
happy. Except for a bunch of colds with runny noses the children 
are healthy and full of spunk able to enjoy the several “tours” 
they did with Mummy Mandy exploring the Jinja area.  

Oscar had extra help this past month from volunteer Karissa 
pushing his exercises throughout the day. We have been putting 
his good arm in a sling so he can’t use it so he will use the weaker 
one to do more. He also has a leg splint and is standing more.  

 Medical clinic twice a month: We launched a new aspect of 
the village ministry in July to help alleviate the suffering of children 
in 2 villages where we minister a lot. Two of the local doctors at 
the clinic we use have volunteered to each donate a day a month. 
Val, in above picture (she did her nurses training with Mandy in 
Australia) is helping head it up.  On our first day we saw over 70 
needy children, some in desperate conditions like Elliot (on left). 

Thank you so much for your help during these summer months 
when the financial struggles are even greater.  

Blessings from Your WeBlessings from Your WeBlessings from Your WeBlessings from Your Wellllcome Home Familycome Home Familycome Home Familycome Home Family    

 
Above:  A “tour “ to mumma Sol’s to feed her chickens. 

Above: Village child after surgery - recovering! 

 
Above: Oscar standing, leaning over pipe. 

 
Above:  Oscar’s new chair that is his size.  

 Above: The girls love their new dresses.  


